Town of Frankfort Plan Commission
3/4/08 Minutes

The Town of Frankfort Plan Commission held its 39th meeting March 4, 2008. Commission Chairwoman Maureen Manore called the meeting to order at 7:34 p.m. 

Present were Manore; secretary Bryce Black; and commission members Mike Roberts,  Donna Gates, and Denny Wentworth.

Absent were vice chairwoman Becky Gates (excused), Brian Bee(unexcused), and alternates Denny Richardson, Sally Baecker, and Curt Stine..

1. Minutes from previous meeting
Black read the minutes from the January plan commission meeting.  Roberts moved to approve the minutes. The motion was seconded by Wentworth and approved unanimously.

Manore read the minutes from the February plan commission meeting.  Black moved to approve the minutes. The motion was seconded by D. Gates and approved unanimously.

2. Citizen concerns

No citizen concerns were presented.

3. Sesquicentenial celebration

The commission discussed ideas for a celebration of the Town's 150th birthday. Commissioners agreed last month that an appropriate time for the event would be after the Pepin County 4H Fair in July.

4. Housing and Transportation Elements 

The goals and objectives were discussed for Chapter 5, Housing, and Chapter 6, Transportation.  There were a few changes suggested, which Manore will incorporate into the next draft.

5. Upcoming meetings
The Town of Frankfort Annual Meeting is scheduled for 4/8/08 at 8 PM, followed by the regular monthly Town board meeting.

The next Plan Commisssion meeting will be 4/15/08 at 7:30 p.m. The agenda will include discussion of the goals and objectives for Chapter 7, Utilities and Community Facilities, and Chapter 8, Agricultural, Natural, and Cultural Resources.

6. Adjournment
D. Gates moved to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Roberts. The motion passed unanimously. The meeting was adjourned at 8:25 PM. 

Respectfully submitted,

Bryce Black, Recording Secretary

